
CITY OF PITTSBUR GH 

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

CITY-COUN TY BUILDING 

414 GRANT STREET | CITY  COUNTY BUILDING | 412-255-2525 

JENNIFER GULA 
DIRECTOR & TREASURER 

June 10, 2024 

Dear President and Members of Council: 

This letter is to request approval for an amending resolution authorizing the Mayor and the Director of 
Finance to enter into an Agreement or Agreements with Frost Brown Todd LLC for legal assistance 
relating to real estate, public finance and municipal law as to allocate an additional Fifty Thousand 
Dollars ($50,000.00) for a total not to exceed Two Hundred Thousand Dollars ($200,000.00). 

Your favorable consideration is appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Gula  
Director of Finance/Treasurer 


